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MEMORANDUM 
 
 
TO:  Legal and Finance Committee 
 
FROM:  Marcia Elkins, Growth Management Director 
 
DATE:  April 3, 2007 
 
RE: Citizens’ Advisory Committee, Technical Coordinating Committee and Executive 

Policy Committee Final Bylaws 
 
The attached Citizens’ Advisory Committee Bylaws, the Technical Coordinating Committee 
Bylaws and the Executive Policy Committee Bylaws reflect changes to the memberships of the 
Technical Coordinating Committee and the Executive Policy Committee.  A Box Elder City 
Council representative has been added to the membership of the Executive Policy Committee.  
The Rapid City School District representative has been removed from the membership of the 
Executive Policy Committee and representatives from the Rapid City School District, Douglas 
School District and Meade County School District 46-1 have been added to the membership of 
the Technical Coordinating Committee. 
 
MPO RECOMMENDATION:  The Executive Policy Committee of the Rapid City Area 
Metropolitan Planning Organization recommends approval of the Citizens’ Advisory 
Committee Final Bylaws, the Technical Coordinating Committee Final Bylaws and the 
Executive Policy Committee Final Bylaws. 
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